1st Ballot

Article 5 – Board of Directors

5.02 The Board of Directors shall be comprised of not less than eight (8) and not more than twelve (12) Directors, one of which will be the Canadian Nursery Landscape Association (CNLA) representative. These Directors shall serve for a two-year term, with the exception of the CNLA representative which will be a minimum of a three-year term, at which time they may reoffer for a subsequent term. At subsequent Annual General Meetings such Directors shall be elected as needed to replace any retiring Directors or to increase the number of Directors.

[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]The names below are either re-offering as their term has expired or offering as a new Director.  Please place an ‘X’ beside the name(s) of at least one (1) and a maximum of four (4)  In the event of a tie, please refer to the ‘2nd Ballot’
(Names appear in alphabetical order)


_______ Laura Coupar (Elmsdale Landscaping)

_______ Paul MacPhee (MacPhee’s Landscaping)

_______ Barry Stone (Irri-Plus)

_______ David Thompson (Weed Man)

_______ 

_______


The following members will continue their term for the 2020/21 year as a Director: 
(in alphabetical order)


· Robin Godfrey, Lakeland Plant World (CNLA Rep)
· Lauren Fry, Down to Earth Landscaping (Incoming Past President)
· Chris Janes, Clintar (Incoming President)
· Steve Smith, Nutri-Lawn (Incoming Vice President Treasurer)
· Matt Giles, Nova Turf
· Paul Doggett, Battlefield CAT
· Sean Reid, Groundforce Property Services
· Liddy Wallace, Wallace Landscaping (Incoming Treasurer)
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